
 
 
 

                                     
Year 1 Tigers 

 Week 7 Autumn 1 2024 
 

The children had a fantastic afternoon at Forest school this week, they were all very 
excited to be taught how to light a simple fire – a very safe but exciting event! There are 

some great photos of them enjoying this with their friends from Leopards. 
In topic this week the children completed their simple fact file about Mary Seacole and 
Florence Nightingale. They also found out about other famous Victorians. The children 

painted pictures of these people and then wrote about who they were and what they did. It 
has been important to be able to celebrate and begin to hear about a wide range of 

Victorians from the past. Please do come in and have a look at their display which shows some 
of these Victorians. 

In science we continued our work on this terms topic on ‘Animals (including humans)’ by 
thinking about a few of the different animals we know and thinking about their body parts 
and how these help the animals that have them. We had great fun playing a game where we 
had to guess the animal just from a simple description – the children then used their new 

knowledge to label some different animals. 
In Maths this week they have been looking at 2D and 3D shapes – we have been recapping 
the work they did in EYFS and building on this further exploring the properties of these 

shapes alongside remembering their names. 
We have spent quite a while looking at emotions this week and thinking about our own and 

others emotions. We have talked about how no emotion is wrong but that it is important to 
think about how we can best deal with the different emotions we have. Being able to 

correctly identify the emotions we feel is a really important step in this – this is a great 
thing to do with your child at home, do pop in and see our class poster which shows the 

different emotions we have. 
Friday was ‘Wear Red’’ with the idea of raising awareness about diversity and the need to 

show racism the red card. The children enjoyed seeing everyone wearing red. 
We look forward to seeing you all at your parents’ evening next week – please ask if you 

would like a reminder of your time or day. 
 

As always if you have any questions please just ask. 
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